Family Turkey Project
Dear Family,

VWe need your help! Attached to this letter you will find a turkey.
Help this turkey make it safely past Thanksgiving by disguising
him. Think of something unique or special to your family and
disguise your turkey accordingly.

Be creative and have lots of fun with this project! You may
decorate with but are not limited to: crayons, craft feathers,
tissue paper, doll clothes, food items, clothes and shoes cut
from newspaper adds, ribbons, etc.

Please follow these directions when disguising your turkey.
* Cut out the turkey.
* Decide how to disguise him and have fun.
» Return to school by November

Thanks for your support!

Mrs.




